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We are looking forward to a lovely term ahead with lots of trips and other exciting things happening.  The full list of events is being sent with this newsletter and is also on our websites.
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Road Safety
We have had our new footpath at Holt House for a year now.  However, there is no room for complacency.  Please continue to be very careful when using the footpath from Bannerdale Road to Holt House, especially near the big stone gateposts at the end.  Despite the improved signage, this is still a dangerous spot where children need to stay with adults and everyone needs to watch for moving vehicles at all times.   Please help by parking away from this area.
Unfortunately, Carterknowle is one of the many schools in Sheffield that does not have a crossing patrol warden.  Children need to use the zebra crossing carefully; parents and carers can help by again, parking away from the area.
Staff News
We said farewell to Miss Hudson, Y5 teacher, before the holidays.  Congratulations to Mr Gittus who is now teaching in Y5.  We welcome Miss Greaves, new trainee TA, to Holt House.  
Remember Local Elections 2 May

Weekly Themes
This half term we are thinking about all the opportunities we have, how to seize them and how to make the most of them.  Every accomplishment, no matter how small, helps us to feel more positive and motivated, so that we can achieve bigger things in the future.  Our April music is ‘Ajab Si’ by Krishnakumar Kunnath (aka KK) and our May music is ‘Rhapsody in Blue’ by George Gershwin.
Week 1 w/b 15 April: Seizing Opportunities 1
Sometimes things happen that we don’t expect– Sometimes we find it hard to do something new if we don’t know what that looks like. It is important to feel positive and embrace new challenges.

Week 2 w/b 22 April: Seizing Opportunities 2
We all have our own unique qualities and we can use these qualities to seize opportunities and make things happen. We can also be brave and seize opportunities when things aren’t what we thought they might be.  

Week 3 w/b 29 April: Democracy
Local Elections are on 2 May. We should all seize the opportunity to vote. We remember the struggle of the Suffragettes 100 years ago.
Week 4 w/b 6 May: Aspirations for the Future
Why is it important to have aspirations and to think about what we could become?
Week 5 w/b 13 May: Seizing the opportunity to make a difference to our school playtimes
What games do we enjoy? What helps us to feel safe? 

How can we play cooperatively?

Week 6 w/b 20 May: Walk to School Week
There are many opportunities we can seize by walking to school: looking at nature, becoming healthier, improving our wellbeing, chatting to our friends and being a part of our community.
Dates

May Bank Holiday: Mon 6 May  
Half term holiday: Mon 27 May – Fri 31 May
Schools re-open: Mon 3 June
with best wishes – Mrs Haynes [image: image1.jpg]



Springtime!











